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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Like I always said I
believe in the law. And as
I read the reconvene the
Texas legislature redrawing
have to be equal for the
Democrats and
republicans.According to
what I see we are going to
have more republicans than
democrats so 30 republicans
and 8 democrats congress.
For me that's very unfair.
I know that's the law said
every ten years redrawing
is necessary but the way is
going to be handled is not
fair enough and I will said
legal. So democrats
congressman have to fight
and fight again to raise
their voices. Mrs
congresswoman Lizzie
Fletcher I support you and
I always support you.
That's why I voted for you.
Be blessed. Mr Brice Obiang
-Edou.




